
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:

Subject:

Johnson, Brenda; 'jandlbaron@sympatico.ca'; Office of the Mayor; McHattie, Brian; Farr,
Jason; Morelli, Bernie; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom; Duvall, Scott; Whitehead,
Terry; Clark, Brad; Pearson, Maria; Ferguson, Lloyd; Powers, Russ; Pasuta, Robert;
Partridge, Judi
RE: Winona Secondary Plan

From: John and Lorna Baron
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 07:44 PM
Subject: Winona Secondary Plan

Dear Mayor and councillors,

Please vote against the approval of the secondary plan that would allow stacked townhouse units within the perimeter
of SCUBE.
We have lived in Winona for twenty years and feel the plan would be very dentrimental to the present and future residents
of the area.
Respectfully,

John Baron & family


